Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER 0CT 30 202
No. (6.2, s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID
Education Program Supervisors
Secondary School Principals/Head
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Consultative and Strategic Planning
session for Araling Panlipunan Department Heads is rescheduled on November 11,
2024, 9:00 AM at Orani National High School-(Pagasa), Orani, Bataan.

All provisions in Division Letter No. 146, 2024, are still in effect.

CAfnguNA S. VIOEETA, EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Please be guided accordingly.
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